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Assistant Deputy Minister hired for 
Human Resources 

 
IQALUIT, Nunavut (March 28, 2000) – Human Resources Minister Kelvin Ng is 
pleased to announce that Mr. Tom Thompson has accepted the position of Assistant 
Deputy Minister. 
 
 “Mr. Thompson's extensive experience and understanding of human resource issues is a 
strong addition to the Department of Human Resources,” Minister Ng said. “His recent 
work in staffing, combined with his earlier work in the Kivalliq at different senior 
management positions, makes him well suited to this position.” 
 
Mr. Thompson was hired as ADM following a Nunavut-wide staffing competition. Most 
recently Mr. Thompson was Director of Staffing for the Department of Human 
Resources.  
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For more information, contact: 
Wende Halonen 
Manager, Communications 
Government of Nunavut 

 (867) 979-5822 
 (867) 979-5833 

Email: whalonen@gov.nu.ca 
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